
 
 

Public Consultation 
 

Proposed Cultural Development Policy for 
the City of Montréal 

 
Thematic Workshops 

 
The Office de consultation publique de Montréal Commission responsible for consulting 
the population on the draft Cultural Development Policy believes that further reflection is 
required on conditions promoting the necessary co-operation among players, prior to 
the hearing of briefs. 
 
THEMATIC WORKSHOPS 
 
In this context, three thematic workshops, corresponding to the axes around which the 
policy revolves, are offered to the public in order to further define questions of co-
operation related to the areas of intervention, and to the orientations stemming 
therefrom. The objective is to promote discussion among the members of the various 
groups involved. 
 
Schedule for thematic workshops 
 
The three workshops will be held at the offices of the OCPM, 1550 Metcalfe, 14th floor, 
from 8:30 a.m. to noon on the following days:  
 
Date Theme 

 
January 31, 2005 
 

Developing access to arts and culture  

February 1, 2005 
  

Improving the cultural quality of the living environment 

February 2, 2005 
 

Providing support for the arts, artists and culture, and 
enhancing Montréal's international reach and reputation 

 
Everyone is invited to participate. 
 
DOCUMENTATION 
 
Persons and organizations interested in reviewing the proposed Cultural Development 
Policy for the City of Montréal are invited to do so, as of today, during usual business 
hours, at: 

Xaubiva
Politique du dév.culturel
Art. 2.11 (v. anglaise)



 
• Borough and Accès Montréal offices 
• City of Montréal public libraries 
 
All documentation pertaining to the proposed policy and to this consultation is available 
at: 
 
• The Office de consultation publique de Montréal, 1550 Metcalfe Street, Suite 1414, 

and on its Web site:  www.ocpm.qc.ca  
 
Montréal public libraries offer free Internet access. 
 
Information:  Stéphanie Espach 

(514) 872-8818 
E-mail: culture.ocpm@ville.montreal.qc.ca 

 
 
 
Montréal, January 20, 2005 
 




